Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

The Department of Transportation, District 4 announces a public hearing, to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: January 26, 2006, 6:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m.
PLACE: City Hall, City Commission Chambers, 10100 Pines Boulevard, Pembroke Pines, Florida
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This hearing is being held to afford interested persons the opportunity to express their views concerning the location, conceptual design, social, economic, and environmental effects of State Permit Project Number 419241-1-58-01, otherwise known as Pines Boulevard (SR 820). The limits of the project corridor are from Hiatus Road to Palm Avenue in Pembroke Pines, Broward County, Florida.
This hearing was previously scheduled for December 20, 2005, and the notice was published in the F.A.W., Vol. 31, No. 47, dated November 23, 2005.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by writing: Mr. Patrick Glass, 3400 West Commercial Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309.
Special accommodation requests under the Americans with Disabilities Act should be made at least seven days prior to the public hearing.

